
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

In observance of the holiday, Phoenix will be closed on Friday, July 4th.   
 

Please note the following information when planning your sampling and 
scheduling pickups: 

We will not be accepting any samples for Microbiology analysis on 
Thursday, July 3rd.   (To include Total Coliform, E. Coli, (P/A or by 
count), Fecal Coliform, Enterococci). 
 
Total Coliform by Membrane Filter will not be accepted after Monday, 
6/30. 
 
SPCs will not be accepted after Tuesday, 7/1. 
 
Formaldehyde will not be accepted after Wednesday, 7/2. 

We advise that SOCs will not be submitted after Tuesday, 7/1., due 
to the holding times.  If necessary, we will do our best to 
accommodate, but cannot guarantee holding times will be met.  

 
Please contact client services at 800-827-5426 or email 
clientservices@phoenixlabs.com with any questions. 
 

 
Have a safe and happy holiday!  
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